
SCST congratulates Yeung Hiu-lam on
winning gold medal in Asian Para Games

     The Secretary for Culture, Sports and Tourism, Mr Kevin Yeung, today
(October 25) congratulated Yeung Hiu-lam on winning a gold medal in Boccia
Women's Individual BC2 event for the Hong Kong, China Delegation at the 4th
Asian Para Games Hangzhou.
 
     Mr Yeung said, "Yeung remained in high spirits throughout the
competitions and performed well even under stress. She is worthy of our
respect for the efforts and dedication behind the gold medal. We are thrilled
to see her achievements. I would also like to pay tribute to the coach and
support team who make this happen."
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